
As a fellow Oregon resident, I ask you to please oppose House Bill 2005.

This bill seeks only to disarm us law-abiding citizens and continue eroding our Second
Amendment rights without improving public safety. Criminals, by definition, do not obey the law.
Criminals already violate existing laws to obtain firearms and cause carnage. They will just
ignore any new decrees from the Legislature as well. Please, instead, enforce existing laws on
violent criminals, hold them responsible for their actions, get them off the streets, and keep them
off the streets.

Sincerely,

David Scharfenberg


